
Community Chapel 

May 10th Public Worship Reopening 

 

Things to know as we reopen public worship services tomorrow, May 10th @ 10:30 AM.  Preprinted and prepositioned 

bulletins are in the pews.  Every other pew is blocked off to maintain 6 feet of distancing.  The extra cushy chairs with 8+ 

feet distancing are for seniors/couples 65+.  Although not required, feel free to wear a mask if that is what you are 

already doing in public.  We continue to have our Livestream option via Facebook for those at risk/feeling the need to 

stay home.  If anyone in your household has ANY illness symptoms/cough/temperature, please worship from home.  We 

have an offering box at the rear of the sanctuary and will not be passing a plate.  Thank you for your prayers and 

cooperation in making this a safe and joyful worship experience! 

 

 

 


